

In the Name of Allah, the Most Beneficent, the Most Merciful



## CIRCULAR

Date: 13th May 2021 To: IBG Members

Sub: Eid-ul-Fitr Holiday

**Dear IBG Members** 

On the auspicious occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr we wish you all a very happy Eid Mubarak. May Allah accept all the good deeds we have performed in the holy month of Ramadan.

Considering Eid-ul-Fitr holidays CEO Dr. Nowhera Shaik declared to close all Heera Group services till 17th May 2021

SERVICE CLOSING DATE	SERVICE REOPENING DATE
14th May 2021	18th May 2021
1 1 1 1 1 1 1	

May Allah Almighty favor all of us and bestow his blessings on us.

May Allah Almighty relieve us in this pandemic and grant shifa to all those who are infected with the virus.

SHIFA &

AAMEEN...

Regards Heera Group Management

"Stay Safe, Stay Healthy!"